From:

To: DCAdmin

Subject: 2020/93308.

Date: 08 December 2020 16:59:29
Dear Adam Walker,

RE: Proposal for a new Lidl food store on New Hey Road

I am emailing you as a local resident to the area to confirm that |
believe this will improve the area, create jobs for local people (when Huddersfield needs
them more than ever), and provide a choice to us as local residents to shop somewhere
other than Sainsburys who have a monopoly in the area.

When Kirkless can approve hundreds of new houses in the area on green land without too
much of a fuss, why are you objecting to a local supermarket being built?

Get on with it and let it happen.





